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Dear Daemen Community Members: 
 
As you know, there is a great fervor right now regarding the COVID-19 virus, commonly referred to as the corona 
virus.  You have probably also seen several messages coming out about the College’s conversations and preparation 
in case we are affected.  In order to dispel myths and alleviate panic, please know that Daemen is using its existing 
emergency preparedness and response mechanisms (Emergency Response Team) to take proactive and preventive 
measures to help ensure the health of the campus community, including conducting table top exercises as part of its 
emergency response plan, sending communications to the community in preparation for spring break travel, 
monitoring study abroad trips, and more. 

https://www.daemen.edu/student-life/student-services/health-and-insurance-services/coronavirus-covid-19-information-updates
http://www.daemen.edu/

